
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent,  
The following are permission notes that will apply to your child during 2019. 
Please read each section, then tick and sign the return slip (bottom half of this page) to the 
School as soon as possible. 
 
Jodee Burcher  
Principal 
 
 

General Walking Permission Note 
 
During the year the children will be participating in activities which may involve leaving the 
school grounds,  eg. a walk to the shops or around the town or for sport. 
The children will always be accompanied and supervised by a teacher. 
 

Please tick the box below to give permission for your child to leave the school grounds under 
supervision, for sport or a walking activity. 
 
 
 

See over page for details of other permissions.  
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 
General Permission Note for 2019 

 
Please detach and return to the School as soon as possible. Tick each box where permission is 
granted. UNCHECKED BOXES INDICATE PERMISSION IS DENIED. 
 
Child’s Name:_______________________________   Class_________ 
Child’s Name:_______________________________   Class_________ 
Child’s Name:_______________________________   Class_________ 
 
I grant permission for: 
  my child to view movies under teacher supervision. 
  my child to walk around Rylstone under supervision.  

my child to appear (photo & name) in the local media. 
my child’s photo to appear in the newsletter and on the School website. 
my child’s photo to appear on the School’s social media sites. 

 
____________________________                               ___________________ 
                    Parent                                                                        Date 



 
Permission to View Movies 

 

From time to time, students may watch movies at School or on excursions. Whilst these are 
normally ‘G’ rated, some children’s movies do receive a ‘PG’ rating. All movies are selected by 
the staff as suitable for viewing by the students. 
Please also indicate your approval to watch P and PG rated movies etc. (Please tick the 
relevant boxes and leave blank if permission is denied.) 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

Media Permission 
 

During the year the School receives publicity in a variety of media sources. These include 
print media [newspapers etc], radio and television. At times photographs or video of your 
child may appear. Articles are also written to promote school events. 
Please indicate your permission to allow stories about, and pictures to appear of your child in 
the local media. 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

Newsletter, Website & Social Media Permissions 
 

The School updates its website and Facebook page on a regular basis. This is designed to 
promote our School and potentially attract new students to the School. The site will contain 
photos and generally not names but on rare occasions the first names of students may be 
used. Please indicate below your permission for your child’s photograph to appear on the 
School’s website and Facebook page. 
 

***** 
 


